NEWS AND NOTICES

REPORT OF THE ESSAY CONTEST OF THE INSTITUTE FOR THE UNITY OF SCIENCE

The Institute for the Unity of Science is pleased to announce the winners in
the Prize Essay Contest which it sponsored on the theme “The Divorce Between
Science and Philosophy.”

The committee of judges has not found it possible to award a first prize.
Two second prizes of $150 each were awarded to Dr. George Kline, Orangeburg,
New York, and Mr. Eugene Luschei of Lincoln, Nebraska.

The judges in the Contest were Professors P. W. Bridgman, H. Feigl, C. H.
Morris, E. Nagel, and H. Reichenbach.

The Philosophy of Science Association will meet in conjunction with Section
L of the A.A.AS. in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, on Saturday, December 29.
There will be a morning and an afternoon session on the concept of value and
science. Participants will be Sebastian Littauer, Columbia University; Abraham
Edel, The City College of New York; Wroe Alderson, Alderson & Sessions,
Inc., Philadelphia; M. Preston, University of Pennsylvania.
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